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Date of issue：May 31, 2023 

Subject:  Discontinue Notice of SSL-LXA228YC-TR21 

 
Due to the transformation of the market mainstream, the following part number will be 
discontinued from our product offering. The closest replacement part is show as below. 
 

Discontinued PN The closest replacement PN 

SSL-LXA228YC-TR21 SSL-LXA228SYC-TR21 

 
If you have any questions, feel free to contact your Lumex representative for more information. 
 
(END of the EOL) 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Best Regards, 
 
Lumex Product Management Team  


